(County Letterhead)

(Current Date)

Ms. Emily Burgos, Section Chief California Debt Limit Allocation Committee 901 P Street, Suite 213A Sacramento, CA 95814

Tel: (916) 653-3255 Fax: (916) 653-6827

Re: Mendocino County – 2024 Acknowledgement of Participation in GSFA Programs

Dear Ms. Burgos:

This letter is to request that CDLAC assign Mendocino County's 2024 allocation to Golden State Finance Authority (GSFA) for inclusion in their Mortgage Credit Certificate (MCC) Program and/or any of GSFA 2024 and 2025 Mortgage Revenue Bond (MRB) Programs.

If any supplemental allocation is available, the County would like to be notified and considered for a portion of that allocation.

Please let us know if you require additional information regarding this acknowledgement of participation.

Sincerely,

Darcie Antle
Chief Executive Officer

cc: GSFA / Craig Ferguson, Vice President